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August 19, 2009

To Warren County School District School Board:

As the Social Studies Department Head and a Teacher at Eisenhower High School |
recognize the value of the excellent educational opportunities available to the students.
We would like permission to enroll our daughter, Erin Logue, as a seventh grade student
at Eisenhower High School even though we do not currently live in the Warren County
School District. As a student in the Warren County School District she could take
advantage of many educational opportunities that are not available to her in the school
district that we currently reside in.

We accept responsibility for transportation and will provide transportation to and from
school for her.

We have already talked to the Attendance Officer for the Allegheny-Clarion Valley
School District and filled out the appropriate paperwork. She said that they have no
problems with the transfer.

We are asking that since | am an employee of the Warren County School District (since
2001) that the School Board please waive the cost of tuition.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at our home phone, 724-659-
0169.
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